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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 7:59 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: RE: 702 van buren

Not sure something to do with sean being on vacation and she cleaned it up berore the city got there. I told Sean he 

should not have sent a wo on 2 small drawers anyway 

 

Paula Seeley 

DSI Inspector III 

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 

P: 651-266-1916 

paula seeley@ci.st.paul.mn.us 

 

 

“Mission statement”. To preserve and improve the quality of life in St Paul by protecting and promoting public health 

and safety for all. 

 

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)  

Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 7:57 AM 

To: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul) <paula.seeley@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 

Subject: RE: 702 van buren 

 

Got adopted on October 7.  Can you tell me the reason why for the deletion?  Marcia always ask. 

 

From: Seeley, Paula (CI-StPaul)  
Sent: Tuesday, October 20, 2015 7:31 AM 

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: 702 van buren 

 

This is a paec for $155 can you prepare and delete per inspector westinhofer. I think it for the hearing on the 6th. Thanks 

 

Paula Seeley 

DSI Inspector III 

Department of Safety and Inspections
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 

Saint Paul, MN 55101-1806 

P: 651-266-1916 

paula seeley@ci.st.paul.mn.us 

 

 

“Mission statement”. To preserve and improve the quality of life in St Paul by protecting and promoting public health 

and safety for all. 
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